
MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  August 24, 2020 
 
To:  Coppell Gazette 
 
From:  Cayce Lay, Budget Manager 
  City of Coppell 
 
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing 
  Proposed Budget 
 
 
Please publish the following Notice of Public Hearing on August 30, 2020: 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED 2020-2021 BUDGET 

CITY OF COPPELL 
 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING will be conducted by the City Council of the City of Coppell, Texas to receive 
public comment concerning the Proposed 2020-2021 Budget.  The Public Hearing will be held on 
September 8, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. virtually from the Council Chambers at the City Hall, 255 Parkway 
Boulevard, Coppell, Texas 75019.  Citizens wishing to have comments read into the record must 
contact the City of Coppell by 2:00 p.m. on September 8th. Comments will be accepted via letters 
addressed to Budget Office, 255 E. Parkway Blvd., Coppell, TX 75019, or emails sent to 
citysec@coppelltx.gov. A copy of the Proposed Budget is on file for public view in the William T. 
Cozby Public Library and Community Commons or on the City’s website. 
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $1,224,170 or 2.58%, 
and of that amount, $1,770,734 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax 
roll this year. 
 
 
 
 
Please include our standard Public Notice for ADA Compliance as well.  Feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions or need additional information.  I can be reached at (972) 304-3690.  
Thank you. 
 
 


